
From:  "Kim and Cassi *" <cqbkac@gmail.com> 
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> 
Date:  9/2/2015 2:07 PM 
Subject:  Re: Permit #1726 - 108 Bradley St 
 
Hi there! 
I'm sorry about that. The correct dimensions are actually 12' 1" x 16' 3" 
with an 11" stair on all 3 sides. Please let me know if you need anything 
else. 
 
Have a good afternoon, 
Kim 
 
On Wed, Sep 2, 2015 at 11:46 AM, Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov 
> wrote: 
 
> Hi Kim, 
> 
> I am reviewing your application for a deck at the above-referenced 
> property.  I just wanted to verify the dimensions as they were not included 
> on the plan, so I tried to scale off the plan.  I measured that the deck 
> itself would be 10' by 15' with a 1.5' stair on all three sides, for a 
> total dimension of 11.5' by 18'.   I also scaled the setback to the side 
> property line at 14 feet.  Could you just confirm if these measurements are 
> correct, or let me know what they actually are?  Thanks for your help. 
> 
> Yours, 
> Chris 
> 
> 
> Christina Stacey 
> Zoning Specialist - Inspections Division 
> City of Portland 
> 389 Congress St. 
> Portland, ME 04101 
> (207) 874-8695 
> cstacey@portlandmaine.gov 
> 
>    
> 


